
MOVING REFERENCES: 
 
Mike, this is just a quick note to pronounce a word of appreciation for the excellent work you did pertaining to our 
move from Halifax to the West Coast. 
Although we were moving in the dead of winter, your crews performed right on time, were continually courteous 
and careful; and all the work was even done within budget. 
It also amazed us that there was absolutely no damage to our stuff. Not even a scratch let alone a broken glass. 
Given the phenomenal distance, I am really impressed. 
Menno van Driel, Annapolis Valley, NS menno@lotuslandrealestate.com 
 
RE: LETTER OF COMMENDATION 
Dear Mr. Michael Frevola: 
This letter is to express our thanks and gratitude for the professionalism, confidence and 
dedication offered by your company regarding our recent move to our new location in Chester. 
While moving is always a concern and somewhat chaotic, your company provided prompt, 
efficient and courteous service at all times. Your staff were very hardworking and 
accommodating in dealing with our requests, as well as making sure the transfer between 
offices went smoothly. 

 
 
We’re finally getting down to unpacking the last few boxes and would like to thank you for your assistance in our 
move. Everything arrived as it left, save one small foot on a cabinet, and all fragile and glass items were intact. The 
crew here brought in an extra crew at the end of unloading to ferry  
the piano around the back and into the lower level without incident. Kent Haley, Oakville, ON khhaley@gmail.com 
 
Fox Transport Canada have helped me move twice. Once personally when they moved us from Halifax to Chester 
and a second time for work when they relocated office furniture from Dartmouth to Chester. Both times Mike was 
great to work with providing quotes and coordinating the moves. The Fox Transport movers were reliable, careful 
and respectful. I would definitely use them again for any removal job and recommend them to anyone else who 
needs a great removal team. 
Lynn Cochrane, Chester, NS  lynn.cochrane@eastlink.ca 
 
 
With patience and efficiency, Mike Frevola and His Team packed and moved our cottage and our city home into a 
newly purchased family home on the South Shore. All 3 closing dates were within a week of each other in the cold 
month of December. The entirety of both homes including all clothing, toiletries, dishes and furniture, was labeled 
and relocated without delay or incident. A professional and well organized plan enabled a challenging move 
complete. I can absolutely recommend them and am grateful. 
Mechelle Mosher, Chester NS  mechellemosher@gmail.com 
 
 


